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Ith Honbhs Learning & AcUIUs. ........... \

The month of January we will be learning and
discussing our theme "All About Winter". We
will finish up our letters and numbers from

last month and then focus on the letters M, N,

i and O. The numbers are 13 and 14, our color
: is blue, and our shape is an oval. Also, we will
make some "snow" as well as do some other
fun winter related activities. Lastly, we will

have a fun filled pajama day too!

---------------------------------------------------------------------

Notes. Keminders 8108 ..o \

- All newsletters and updates will now be
posted on the parent portal of the new school
website, so don't forget to check it for
updates.

- The inclement weather plans for Wood
Acres typically follows Cobb County school
closings/delays/early releases. This
information is also located on the school

website. %}%
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Jnportbant, Dates oo
{ Friday, January 12th — Pajama
i Day :
i Monday, January 15th -- No

i School MLK Holiday

i Sunday, January 28th -- Open

i House at Wood Acres from

} 2:00-4:00PM
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We are excited to be back - \)ﬁg:‘»
after the break and are o
looking forward fo the rest

of the school year! Mark your
calendars for Sunday,

January 28th for the Winter
Wood Acres Open House

from 2:00-4:00! It will bea
great day getting to meet the
teachers for next year and
talking with them about the
program for your almost

three year olds! Lastly, many

of you have begun potty

training, so please keep us
updated so we can be

consistent at school with

what you are doing at home!

Happy New Year!
Mrs. Fay and Ms. Bernstein
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The month of January we will be learning and discussing our theme "All About Winter". We will finish up our letters and numbers from last month and then focus on the letters M, N, and O.  The numbers are 13 and 14, our color is blue, and our shape is an oval.  Also, we will make some "snow" as well as do some other fun winter related activities. Lastly, we will have a fun filled pajama day too!

Marie Fay
Friday, January 12th — Pajama Day
Monday, January 15th -- No School MLK Holiday
Sunday, January 28th -- Open House at Wood Acres from 2:00-4:00PM
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Marie Fay
We are excited to be back after the break and are looking forward to the rest of the school year! Mark your calendars for Sunday, January 28th for the Winter Wood Acres Open House from 2:00-4:00!  It will be a great day getting to meet the teachers for next year and talking with them about the program for your almost three year olds! Lastly, many of you have begun potty training, so please keep us updated so we can be consistent at school with what you are doing at home! 
           
          Happy New Year!
   Mrs. Fay and Ms. Bernstein�

Marie Fay
- All newsletters and updates will now be posted on the parent portal of the new school website, so don’t forget to check it for updates.
- The inclement weather plans for Wood Acres typically follows Cobb County school closings/delays/early releases. This information is also located on the school website.�
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